2022 Volume 12 • Issue #2



Announcement for Opening of APPRA SG Application

Dear friends and colleagues,

We hope this message finds you well during the ongoing COVID 19 situation and we wish that all of you are fit, fine and cheerful at your respective places.

During the 2017 APPRA Conference held in Penang, Malaysia the undersigned were elected as New Secretary Generals but now as our Term is coming to an end and It was our great honor and pleasure to have served the APPRA for the past four years.

In addition, we would like to announce an opening for APPRA SG application. Those applying for the SGs will need to submit a proposal for the next two APPRA Conferences. This proposal needs to state;

- 1) Names of two candidates, preferably a female and male from two different stable geographies or if any individual wants to contest as single candidate, may apply as individual also.
- 2) Letter of support from the institutional affiliation of candidates which will host the conference in the next segment from both/individual the candidate/s
- 3) Capabilities of their institutions conducive to the successful organizing of the conference such as venue and other conference facilities, human resources, and potential funding.
- 4) The geographical venue of the prospective conference; i.e. city and country.
- 5) A vision for the APPRA

Please submit the proposal before August 30, 2022 via google form available as: https://forms.gle/u7SXUVy9jFTYGHWH7 and also one copy with the Subject: Nomination for the SG at apprapeace2022@gmail.com. Proposals after the deadline will not be accepted.

We will hold the APPRA general meeting on 11th October, 2022 during the ongoing APPRA Conference in Meghalaya and the election of the next SGs will proceed. We will consider qualities of candidates based on the proposal.

Further, if You haven't submitted your abstract to us kindly submit the same as the revised deadline is 15th August, 2022. The details of the same are available at https://.appra.net

Looking forward to meet you again soon!

Best wishes,

Sri Nuryanti and Manish Sharma

Co-Secretary Generals of APPRA